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“Strive not to be a success,
But rather to be of value”

                                                                                       ~Albert Einstein

Positive Thought for the Day



                     Congratulations to the Class of 2020!  

Looking forward to celebrating your final days at Homestead. 

              See you at Senior Check Out and the  Car Parade. 

Principal’s Message



Please take the time to watch this important video Regarding 
Guidance Information,  Senior Checkout Drive thru

And virtual Graduation!
Please pay close attention to the mentioned dates in the video and check your 

@FUHSD email regularly for updates.

Video Link: https://bit.ly/2xRf7qr

Important Information for Seniors

https://bit.ly/2xRf7qr


Book Collection and Yearbook Distribution will take place June 
9-12.  Please see the website for your assigned date and time.   Check 
your schoolloop for more information.  Come at your assigned 
time, with items disinfected. 
 Please review the Power Point for details:  https://bit.ly/2ZVcn7j     

Grades 9-11    Book Collection 
& Yearbook Distribution  

https://bit.ly/2ZVcn7j


Finals are june 1 - 4.
 The schedule  is the same

 as the remote learning schedule.

This is Finals Week



College admissions, testing, planning and 
other resources are now available. 

Click here to be directed to the webpage

FUHSD Webpage for College Admissions
Resources Center

https://www.fuhsd.org/newsroom/school-closure-resources/covid19-college


The ccs sports commissioner has announced that as of this 
time, all athletics and activities have been postponed until 

further notice.  As information and updates become 
available, it will be posted on our website.

All Athletic Activities Have Been 
Postponed Until Further Notice



Homestead is atop the totem pole again this year!  The totem pole is a district 
annual athletic award determined at the end of every school year that ranks the 
five schools’ achievement in all sports combined for that given year.  It displays 

each school’s mascot, from top to bottom on the pole, according to finish.
 

Congrats to all of our Mustang coaches and athletes on making our school the 
number one sports school in the district, two years running 

(we have a solid history with this award, overall, as well).   
By the way, the totem pole sits in the lobby of the district office—

look for it next time you are there and you will see the Mustang atop it.

Congratulations 
HHS Coaches & Athletes!

Here are this year’s results:
1st place, Homestead(2019 

champion as well)- 128 points
2nd place, Cupertino-94 points
3rd place, Lynbrook -83 points

4th place, Monta Vista-76 points
5th place, Fremont-62 points



Homestead Students!  We love you and miss you. It has been very 
challenging for all of us to adjust to this new learning format.  

However, we are very proud of you all for persevering through these 
trying times.  This experience has shown us the true spirit of what it 
means to be a Mustang!  We look forward to seeing you all in person 

again soon!  

.



Until we can be together as a community, please remember that we are sending 
you a big hug!  And we can't wait to see you again soon!  Stay strong and 

healthy Homestead!!! Please enjoy the video picture grid created by our staff just 
for you. Remember to stay strong, healthy, happy and know that we all miss 

you!!!
We Miss You VIDEO
We Miss You PHOTO

.

https://youtu.be/mvg364yZUYM
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1d0N6NnZOy79T7G-rJ71ARen2Z1BBa9rB/view


Learn from experts: Climate Science, Solutions, 
Careers, Policy and more.

Saturday, May 30th - June 7, 4-6 pm
Silicon Valley Youth Climate Action

RSVP and details:  svyouthclimateaction.org

Virtual Climate Speaker Series

https://www.youthclimateaction.com/


Seniors: As the end of the year approaches, the district tech team reminds all departing 
students that your fuhsd google account will be deleted. All files must be transferred to 

a personal gmail account, by june 7th or they will be permanently lost. 
Please use the following link to complete the process:  

If you don't have a personal gmail account, you can sign up for one.  
More information is available here: 

after june 7, your google account will be renamed and deleted later this summer. 
To access your account after june 7, you will need the username: <>. 

Seniors - Your FUHSD Accounts 
Will be Removed



Juniors, Please log into your hhs guidance class of 2021
Google classroom for information about requesting

A letter of recommendation for college
Applications next year.

Juniors - Letters of Recommendation



Students, if you are enrolling in De Anza or Foothill college 
please enter corissa_esquivel@fuhsd.org in the field for 

sending to the principal for approval.
 Mr. Giglio should not be entered into the field as it will delay 

your enrollment approval process!

Important Information for Students 
Enrolling in De Anza or Foothill College

mailto:cori_esquivel@fuhsd.org


This virtual calming room is a place for students and families 
to find tools and strategies for managing emotions and 

feelings.  
To complete a student wellness request form, 

click here and a member of our mental health team will 
contact you.

Homestead’s Mindfulness Room
is Now Virtual!

https://sites.google.com/fuhsd.org/virtualmindfulnessroom/coloring-creativity?authuser=0
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSeHrgOUR0TISXpITSdRT1rNV_jPcbyAH7cCerzeaRfFtqF3AQ/viewform


Homestead’s leadership team has 
officially released 

the mustang minute podcast. Go to 
the homestead website to check it out!

The Mustang Minute Podcast



Congratulations to Homestead’s Class of 2020 
Athletic Signees!  They have signed with a college to 

play a collegiate sport!  See the HHS Website for a 
slideshow of these students, which college they signed 

with and what sport they will be playing!

Class of 2020 ~ Athletic Signees

https://hhs.fuhsd.org/student-life/athletics


Check out the digital version of the 
Spring Sports Media Guide on the HHS 

Website under the
Student Portal. 

Spring Athletes Honored



Check out Homestead’s YouTube channel!
Become a subscriber & receive notifications when a new video is uploaded!

~ Important announcements
~ Video bulletins
~ Daily YogA Videos
~ Fun Videos & Cameo appearances

And more!

Homestead’s YouTube Channel



Juniors and seniors, virtual appointments for 
anything college related go to:

https://calendly.com/hhs_collegecareercenter

Or contact mary_lund@fuhsd.org

College & Career Center

https://calendly.com/hhs_collegecareercenter


The final Issue of the Etipath is available now.
Be sure to follow The Epitaph on Instagram at: 

hhsepitaph

HHS Epitaph



If you have instagram, follow these pages for class news & updates!
ASB: homesteadasb

Class of 2020: homestead2020
Class of 2021: homestead.2021
Class of 2022:  homestead.2022
Class of 2023: homestead_2023

Class Instagram Pages


